
Do your Girl Scouts like to sing?

Schedule a Young Women in Harmony Workshop, where your Girl Scouts can 

experience 4-part barbershop harmony and earn this exciting new patch!        

Join Us Saturday, October 21, 2016 at Girl Scouts of Western Ohio or

Saturday, January 21, 2017 at 3rd Annual Young Women in Harmony Festival

Register with Nancy Werden at nwerden04@gmail.com Or call 513-225-2160 
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